
Good news.
Your new green bin and 
kitchen caddy are coming 
between April and May 2024  
and your red bin is staying  

the same!

www.fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au/waste 

Find out more: 

FOGO
FOOD ORGANICS  
GARDEN ORGANICS
Service starts in  
June 2024.



FOGO stands for  
Food Organics Garden Organics

Residents will receive their new bin  
and caddy prior to their collections 
commencing in June 2024.

Did you know that 60% of the waste we 
produce is organic material? When placed 
in the red bin, it is sent directly to landfill.

FOGO allows us to divert organics from 
landfill and reduce greenhouse gas 
emissions. These organics are turned into 
compost to be used in farms, parks, and 
sports fields.

Under the NSW Waste and Sustainable 
Materials Strategy 2041, all councils  
must have a weekly FOGO service by 2030.

What is FOGO?

When is FOGO starting?

Why do we need FOGO? 

A green bin and kitchen 
caddy will be delivered to 
households across Fairfield 
City for the disposal of food 
scraps and garden waste.

This bin will be collected 
fortnightly.

Your red waste bin and yellow 
recycling bin services will stay 
the same – same size and 
collection day.


